
 
 
 
 

May 3, 2013 
 
 

Part 150 Open House and Public Hearing 

May 15 at Cedarhurst Elementary School in Burien  

  

The fifth and final public meeting on the Draft Federal Aviation Administration Part 150 Noise and 
Land-Use Compatibility Study and the required State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) review will be 
May 15 at Cedarhurst Elementary School (611 S. 132nd Street) in Burien.  
 

Join the study team anytime from 6 to 8 p.m., to review the Draft Part 150 Noise Study and ask 
questions about proposed recommendations for minimizing aircraft noise impacts in airport 
communities.  A court reporter will record verbal comments, or participants can provide comments in 
writing.  
 

For information on the ways to provide formal input and for all documentation connected to the study 
and the environmental review, visit the study’s website.   
 

The Part 150 and SEPA public comment period ends May 30, 2013.  If you have questions, please 
contact (206) 787-5393.  
 
 
 
 
 
Posted May 3, 2013 
By Lesa Ellis, Exec. Asst. 
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